
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am writing to support the memo submitted by CCAG regarding the hemp pilot program. As a 

licenced cultivator, I ask that the efforts of the board be used to support licenced family farms in 

Mendocino County, not on another program that will take staff time and energy. I also ask that 

the county agriculture department be directed to use their time to support licenced family farms 

throughout the county, rather than on speculation regarding a proposed but non-existent hemp 

program. Thank you for your time on this matter. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Alex Cummings 

 


